
Hi Tim, 
>  
> Just a short note to show my objection to the planned Digital  
> Advertising Signs planned for the Wynyard Walk Pedestrian Bridge over  
> Sussex Street in the city of Sydney. 
>  
> I have read an article which appeared in the Sydney Morning Herald on  
> Thursday 11 March and object to the proposed Sydney Trains commercial  
> advertising signs in Sussex Street and elsewhere in the city. 
>  
> These are not necessary signs to have in the city and do nothing to  
> enhance the environment of living in the city or visiting, but  
> additional concern would be the blocked pedestrian viewing once on the  
> bridge plus other planned bridges would be applicable for the same  
> objections. 
>  
> Kind Regards 
>  
> BRUCE HUGHES 
> 8 AUSTRALORP AVE 
> GRANTHAM ESTATE 
> SEVEN HILLS NSW 2147 
 


